
The NILS is a large-scale, representative data-linkage study created by link-

ing data from the NI Health Card Registration system to the 1981, 1991, 2001 

and 2011 Census returns and to administrative data from other sources, e.g. 

births and deaths registered with the General Register Office for NI. Since 

its establishment in 2006, the NILS has supported high quality, policy-

relevant research on health, population and society.  

To mark the ten year anniversary of the NILS, a special event is being held 

at Queen’s University Belfast to celebrate the diversity of research that has 

been undertaken over the decade, to outline the impact of this research and 

to set the NILS in the context of an evolving UK data landscape. Members 

of the diverse NILS user base and funders will be among the speakers on 

the day and a poster session will showcase the range of NILS research.   

When:  Monday December 5th, 2016, 09:30-16:00 

Where:  Canada Room (Lanyon Building) 

  Queen’s University Belfast, BT7 1NN 

Please confirm your attendance at rsu.nisra@finance-ni.gov.uk 
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